
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

               

                                                                           

 

                                                                                    

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for more ways 
to support our school? 

Amazon Smile is a 
simple way to support 
PRA every time you 

shop at no cost to you. 
Follow this link for more 

info and search for 
Painted Rock 

Organization of 
Parents: 

https://smile.amazon.
com/ch/46-0771456 

 
Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact 

us at volunteerprop@gmail.com 

Ways to Fulfill Your Volunteer Requirement 
 

Staff Appreciation Lunch Thursday, October 17th 
 

Fall themed food dishes are needed as well as volunteer help setting 

up and taking down. If you are interested in helping, please SIGN UP 

below or email jana.nielsen@hotmail.com 

 Sign up Genius: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e4bada62daaf94-staff1  

HAWK HOP Fun Run Friday, Oct. 25th 
Watch your emails- more volunteer information will be sent out soon. 
 
Volunteer sign-ups for the Book Fair and Fall Festival coming soon! 
 

 

The next meeting will 
be held on Thursday, 
October 3rd at 8:15 
A.M. in the Parent 

Room.  Join us at 8:00 
A.M. before the 

meeting for socializing 
and coffee! 

Painted Rock HAWK HOP FUN RUN 
Pep Rally- Oct. 15th  Fun Run- Oct. 25th 

Parents! This year’s main fundraiser is the Painted Rock HAWK 
HOP! This 1950’s-themed, two-week program will kick off with a 
Pep Rally on October 15th. Families will then gather pledges and 
students will have opportunities to earn AWESOME prizes!  We’ll 
celebrate at the Fun Run on October 25th where students will run 
for 35-40 minutes.  Parents and families are welcome to come 
cheer on your students! 
Our big goal is to raise $30,000 for various school improvements 
such as team benches for the basketball court, start-up money for 
a potential band program, and a trophy case to show off our 
amazing student athletes’ accomplishments. 
Please help our school by reaching out to sponsors. Thank you for 
your support! 
 

8th Grade Spirit Water Bottle Fundraiser 
The bottles will be available October 7th –10th for  
purchase before and after school and during lunch  
for $4.  All proceeds go to support the 8th grade class  
of 2020!  
 
FALL BOOK FAIR: October 29th – November 1st  
Open 7:15 – 8:00 A.M. & 2:00 – 3:45 P.M. and during Fall Festival 
 

FALL FESTIVAL: November 1st 6:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 
Join us for games, face painting, food, and fun!  THE BOOK FAIR 
WILL BE OPEN during the event! 
 
Volunteer sign-ups for the Book Fair and Fall Festival coming soon! 

Don't forget! 

Anyone who volunteered 

during Quarter One will 

be entered into a drawing 

for a $25 gift card. Winner 

will be randomly selected 

on 10/18/19. Last day for 

hours to be counted for 

Q1 will be 10/10/19. 
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